
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Lindsey Smulderslsmulders@wmgllc.com
CC: Amy Duffy (aduffy@scprt.com)aduffy@scprt.com

Date: 7/22/2015 1:25:06 PM
Subject: Re: FGI invoice

No worries. We know you are extremely busy!! We appreciate your partnership!! Thanks for all you 
do. KV

On Jul 22, 2015, at 12:28 PM, Lindsey Smulders <lsmulders@wmgllc.com> wrote:

So sorry Katherine, this was missed (for the record, not on my end haha) but will be processed today. Sorry!!

Lindsey Smulders | Wasserman Media Group
P: 416-214-4255 | M: 647-882-4211

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2015 3:08 PM
To: Lindsey Smulders
Cc: Amy Duffy (aduffy@scprt.com)
Subject: FGI invoice

Lindsey,
Hi love! Hope all is well!
I was just following up on the status of the invoice attached.
I hope you are well and think of you often. Please let me know if you need anything.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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